
 Points of 

Interest: 

 

 Elders meeting 

second Wednesday 

of every month at 

1pm  

 

 Dance practice 

every Monday 

except holidays. 

 

 New Horizons 

committee meeting 

first Wednesday of 

every month 

at1pm. 

  

 Tea Sessions will 

be on the third 

Wednesday of 

every month         

1 - 4pm locations 

may change 

depending on 

topic. 

 

 Family Picnic’s 

coming up in July 

& August  

  

 Grad Dinners set 

for June 13th & 

19th  

 Family Fun days 

June 12 & 28th  

First  Annual   
Salmon Fest ival  2013  

Salmon Festival was 
a great success, with 
9 dance groups in 
attendance and over 
600 spectators, a big 
thank you to all the 
volunteers who came 
forward and helped 
make this event 
happen. We will be 
having a wind up 
meeting soon.  
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Gitmaxmak’ay News 

This year  we received the New Horizons for 
Seniors grant “Teaching Harvesting Through 

Traditional Methods”  

We have started an interest  list for Youth to 
Elderly who would like to come out to learn 

and/or teach traditional harvesting methods.  

Please call or come in to submit your name to 
Tenille Spencer, Programs & Services 

Coordinator .  

This program is for teaching and learning 
purposes only, not  for mass distribution of 

harvested foods.  

We encourage youth to elderly to participate. 
 

We would like to invite volunteer skiffs or boats 

to assist us when doing water harvestings.  
 

Our committee meets once a month for 

planning, So don't miss out sign up today. 

 

New Horizons For Seniors Program 

Elde rs   

Update  

We invite all of our members to come out and join our Elders, Dancers, Fundraisers, Youth,   

in this years Seafest Parade. Walking along our Bus, Truck & Canoe                                            
For more information please call into the Society office 250 -627-1595 

Elders Raffle  

June 15th, 2013 

Prizes are:  

   1st Acer Laptop  

   2nd Food saver system  

   3rd Argillite pendant  

   4th Wolf print    

 

Come on out &  

support our Elders.  

 

All elders meetings will 

be held on the second               

Wednesday of every 

month.  

Top photo by Velma Clifton  

Bottom photo by Devon Lincoln   

Upcoming Events:  

Family Fun days:  

-Laser fish June 12th 6:00 in                    
Nisgaõa Hall  (first come first serve)  

  - Schools out Pool party  7 ð8:30pm  
(last day of school)  

Society Activities   

 -Aboriginal day trip to Aiyansh to          

partake in Celebrating 50 years for 

the move from old Aiyansh to  

Gitlaxtõaamiks June 21st 2013.             

Sign up In the Society office. 

(Participants are responsible for 
their  own expenses for food.)  Bus 
will depart 8am and return  after 
festivities  (Max 24 members)  

  -Gitmaxmakôay Nisgaôa Society  

        Health Forum  June 26th  2-8pm  

        Health Fair  June 27th  11-4pm  

   In Nisgaôa Hall Everyone Welcome. 
   

Changes and additions are made periodically 

please watch for up updates on facebook, 

come in or call into the office to find out or get 

more info. Please see other side for contact 



Tel: 250-627-1595 

Fax: 250-627-1575 

Address: 310-860 3rd Ave West 

Prince Rupert, BC  V8J 1M6 

E-mails:  

CEO -  greg@gitmaxmakay.ca 

DPS- zora@gitmaxmakay.ca 

EcDev - blair@gitmaxmakay.ca 

PSC - tenille@gitmaxmaky.ca 

Fin - sabrina@gitmaxmakay.ca 

CC - marlena@gitmaxmakay.ca 

Admin - russel@gitmaxmakay.ca 

Upcoming Website:  

www.gitmaxmakay.ca 
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The Community 

Preventative Sports 

Grant has changed to 

two $100 Sports Grants 

and one Travel Grant of 

either $50 or $100 

depending on how far the 

travel is.  

Community Preventative Service                 

Sports Grants   

If you would like more 

information about 

these sports grants 

please come in and 

talk to Tenille Spencer 

Programs & Services 

Coordinator or you can 

email her at tenille@ 

gitmaxmakay.ca   

 

Would you like to subscribe to our 

newsletter? Please contact us to let 

us know if you want your newsletter 

BC Sports grant and Gitmaxmak’ay Nisga’a  

Society had introduction to over 16 sports     

organizations promoting a healthy living to over 

49 families, 39 youth and 28 adults.                   

A big congratulations to Carmen & Clint Adams 

for attending and sessions with their family to 

get their names entered into a draw for a one 

year family pass to our recreation center. We 

still have a couple more introductions coming 

up, so please keep and eye out                         

for advertisements. 

2013 Gathering Strength Canoe Journey 

The Canoe Journey started their meeting. There is still room if you are interested. Please put your 

name and contact info to the office. The age range for the Journey is 16 years and up. We are 

leaving August 1st from Metlakatla, BC and arriving in Metlakatla, Alaska on Aug 7, 2013 for 

Founders Day. We are meeting with Paul Mercer and Clarence Nelson who have been working with 

Border Services. We are also seeking any Elders who would like to attend this journey with us. 

  After our meeting we have begun to fundraise at the Salmon festival selling indian tacos. Please 

contact the office if you would like to help support our Ksim lax siilda canoe family. 

Our next meeting is June 3, 2013 (6:30 pm)  in the Multipurpose room upstairs in the  

NIsgaõa Hall Building  

Gi tmaxmak’ay PR/PE 

Nisga’a  Socie ty  

Gitmaxmaküay Nisgaüa Fundraisers  

2013 Grad Dinner for high school, college and university Students is 
set for June 19th at the Jim Ciccone Auditorium.  

Childrenüs Grad (Kindergarten) Dinner will be on                                
June 13, 2013 at the Nisgaüa Hall 5:00pm  

We are selling raffle tickets to help with costs.  

Please come out to the meeting on June 4, 2013 in the                      
multipurpose room of the Nisgaüa Hall at 6:30pm                                  

if you graduating this year.  

Gitmaxmakõay Nisgaõa Dancers  

We have dance practice every Monday 6 - 8pm in the Nisga’a Hall              

except on holidays. We encourage all ages and family members to         

attend practices. Our group is in need of more presence from our                    

respected elders in our community to join our dance group.     


